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Did you think Spain 
was tropical? Guess 
again!  Picture on left 
is taken from our 
front window. Picture 
on the right is across 
the street from our 
apartment. 

Dear Pastor & Friends:	 	 	 	 	 	 	 January, 2021 

Not only does it "rain on the plain in Spain", but this new year it has decided 
to snow as well. The central part of  Spain has seen unusually cold weather for 
the past 2 weeks. We have literally been snowed in - not able to get outside or 
move our car etc. etc. Madrid got the worst part, but even here in Guadalajara 
it put everything on hold. This area is just not prepared for this kind of  bad 
weather.  

We wish we could tell you some good news about the pandemic, but not so. 
We are now in what they are calling the third wave of  the Covid virus. Just 
yesterday in our city of  80,000 there were 700 new cases. We are practically 
confined except for essential things and the majority of  our people at church 
are having to see the services on internet. Our limit is only 30 people right 
now. It is hard to keep enthusiasm up as you know since most of  you have 
experienced the same thing in your area. We pray we can soon see some 
improvement and just thank the Lord for His watch care over us and our 
family. 

It burdens our hearts to see what is happening in the USA right now. We have 
not lived in America for any length of  time during the past 60+ years, but we 
love our country and still get goosebumps when we hear the Star Spangled 
Banner. We pray God will have mercy on America and God's people will let 
their voice be heard. We are so thankful for all the cards, letters and special 
Christmas gifts we received during these past weeks. May God bless each one 
and may His Grace be sufficient for all your needs.
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